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One year ago, on October 1, 2019, the well-respected legacy

firms of Foster Pepper PLLC and Garvey Schubert Barer, PC,

announced a merger of equals to form Foster Garvey PC,

combining decades of collective strength and best-in-class legal

services for clients.

While few could have anticipated the challenges our world

would face during this first year as a new firm, we are pleased to

have exceeded expectations. This would not have been possible

without our clients and the hard work of our attorneys and staff.

We are truly grateful to everyone for upholding their commitment

to our firm in the face of difficult circumstances. The dedication

and hard work by many inside and outside our organization over

the last 12 months have laid a solid foundation for Foster

Garvey’s future for many more successful years to come.

With nearly 170 years of combined history in the Pacific

Northwest, Foster Garvey remains deeply committed to its

clients and communities, serving several of the most influential

and innovative companies and governments in the country. We

look forward to continuing to serve our clients in key practice

areas and industries, and helping to shape the region for the

next century.


